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Augusta Chronicle request - Emergency agency

Hi Chaney,

| am filing a story for the Augusta Chronicle and other papers in the Morris chain about some Aiken
County lawmakers' assessment of the disaster response.

Would you be able to give me a response to a statement from Rep. Chris Corley?

He is criticizing Gov. Haley's decision in deploying the National Guard, specifically by saying that she
waited too long to do so.

Anything you could send as a response would be a big help. My deadline is 4 p.m. today.

Thanks,
Sarita

Sarita Chourey

Columbia, S.C. Bureau Reporter
Morris News Service

(803) 727-4257
@SaritaChourey
http://www.morris.com/
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